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Memorandum 
─────────────────────────────────────────────── 
 
To:  Kent Mutchler, Superintendent 
CC:  Board of Education  
 
From:  Donna Oberg, Assistant Superintendent – Business Services 
 
Date:  April 17, 2013 
 
Re:  Student Fees 
 
 
Registration Fee 
 
I am recommending maintaining the current fee structure as attached for the 2013-2014 school 
year.  The course fees for high school programs will remain the same with the exception of 
these recommended music fee increases: 
 
Percussion Methods $45.00 to $50.00 
Concert Band  $35.00 to $40.00 
Symphonic Band $50.00 to $60.00 
Wind Symphony $50.00 to $60.00 
 
The recommended student participation fee is used predominantly for uniform cleaning and 
maintenance, and school instrument maintenance/replacement.  The uniforms are getting very 
old and require a lot more maintenance/care.  Many of the school owned instruments are 
getting older and are requiring more maintenance as well.  
 
Milk Fee 
 

The current fee being charged for milk will not cover the increase for next year.  The 
current price is 50 cents per carton.  I am recommending a 10 cent increase to 60 cents 
per carton for the 2013-2014 school year.    
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